RESUME DIGEST
SR 194 2025 Regular Session Barrow

Requested the La. Dept. of Health to review the effectiveness of the current Medicaid
managed care program and improve upon the department's oversight of the managed care
organization contracts and to submit a report to the Senate outlining efforts to improve
oversight and health outcomes.



